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    4th March 2020  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 3: Tanglewood at Cannock Chase 
 

This half-term children in year 3 are learning about Plants in Science. To further support their learning, 

we have organised a visit to Tanglewood Adventure were your child will be able to participate in a 
‘Habitat Heroes’ workshop.  The children will discover how the soil and rocks of our woodlands affect 

how trees and plants survive. They will learn about the uses of tree and rock products and the ways in 

which the ground beneath benefits us in everyday life. Activities also include creating their very own 
plaster cast fossil, which they will be able to take home. 

 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 17th March 2020.  The children will need to be in school for the 
normal start time of 8.45 am, please ensure your child is on time as the coach will leave school at 9.15 

am and will return to school for normal dismissal time of 3.30 pm.   

 
On this day the children will not need to wear their school uniform and can come to school dressed in 

suitable outdoor clothing, we suggest long sleeves and trousers and advise children to wear layers of 

clothing, as these can easily be removed if needed.  If your child has wellies or suitable outdoor footwear, 
please do bring these along on the day in a named carrier bag.  Please ensure all other items of clothing 

are named. 

 
Children will require a packed lunch, please ensure this is in line with our vegetarian policy.  The children 

will be outdoors for most of this trip so healthy snacks and plenty of drinks would be advisable.   

 
As you can appreciate, there are considerable costs involved to arrange such worthy visits, therefore we 

are asking for a contribution of £12.00. The Education Act of 1988, states that no child can be 

excluded from a trip due to unaffordability, however, if insufficient funds are not raised then the trip will 
be unable to go ahead.    

 

Please make your contribution via your ParentPay account, you will be prompted to give consent for 
this trip when making payment.  Please ensure payment is made by Friday 13th March 2020.    

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Meras and Mr Landers 

Year 3 Teachers 

 

http://www.nishkamschool.org/
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